
Dear Family,

Hello!  Our names are Mr. Dale, Mrs. Gallagher and Mrs. McGinty.  We are your
child’s third grade teachers.  We have been teaching in the School District of
Philadelphia for many years as elementary classroom teachers, primarily, and as a
grade group team here at Kelly for the last four years. We are very anxious to meet
all of you and look forward to guiding your children throughout the year!  Please
keep in mind that the first day of school this year will be August 31st, 2021.

We believe that parents and families are important partners with teachers, the
school, and the community.  We understand that the past year has been a trial!  It is
our goal to have all children reading and performing on level by the end of the year.
With everyone working together, we can make this a successful school year for all.
If there are ever any problems or concerns, please feel free to contact us at school in
person, through classdojo.com, by email or cell phone. We will get back to you as
soon as possible when we are not working with the students.

Thank you for allowing us to teach your children and watch them succeed!

Sincerely,
Andrew Dale
Kimberly Gallagher
Geralyn McGinty



Supply List

* 4 marble notebooks (1 - reading and writing, 2 - math, 3 - science and
social studies, 4 - homework)
* 1 binder (1 in.)
* 1 pack of colored pencils
* 1 pack of muli-colored highlighters
* 1 backpack
* 2 folders (1 for homework, and 1 for writing)
* 1 pair of headphones (earbuds preferably)
* 2 boxes of tissues (to be shared with the whole class)
* 2 rolls of paper towels (to be shared with the whole class)
* 2 packs of filler paper (lined - wide ruled to be shared)
* 2 boxes of pencils (to be shared with the whole class)
* 1 bottle of hand sanitizer (to be shared with the whole class)
* 1 pack of baby wipes (to be shared with the whole class)

*PLEASE DO NOT SEND IN THE FOLLOWING*

☹ PENCIL SHARPENERS
☹ SCISSORS
☹ PACKS OF CRAYONS
☹ MARKERS
☹ PENS
☹ RULERS
☹ PENCIL CASES
☹ GLUE


